

CONSERVATION COMMISSION

225 Center Road - Easton, Connecticut 06612

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Christine Halloran, Town Clerk

FROM:

Stephen Edwards, Vice Chairman

DATE:

April 7, 2015

SUBJECT:

Naming of Open Space Property received through

the creation of Tatetuck Estates

This memo is to inform you that at their meeting on Tuesday, March 10, 2015, the Conservation Commission voted unanimously to officially name the parcel of open space received through the creation of the subdivision called "Tatetuck Estates", "Tatetuck Open Space". This parcel, shown on Subdivision Map #1451, consists of two lots, located at the corner of North Park Avenue and Tatetuck Trail, and spans a total of 5.0± acres.

Please let the Commission know if anything further needs to be done to put this into effect.

Stephen Edwards

SE/kak

cc: file